
From: Ilaria Mazzone 
Sent: 10 September 2021 17:11 
To: John Morris <john.morris@falkirk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: P/20/0530/FUL - Erection of 22 Flatted Dwellings and 1 Dwellinghouse on Land To The 
West Of 14 King Street, Thornhill Road, Falkirk 

Good afternoon, 

I leave in 54 king street and we have serious problems about parking the cars. No space, parking 
without attention. More and more time I had asked the possibility to open my gate on the street 
near the park for parking my car in my private space and the answer was no everytime because the 
street near the park was a service street. Now the idea is close this part with private space. I don’t 
think Is normal and correct refuse one proposal and give the possibility to the company to use the 
service street.  

Kind regards  

Ilaria Mazzone 

Inviato da iPhone 

Enclosure 29


